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    Deputation Month 9 
Dear Praying Pastors, Church Friends, and Family 

 Sending Church 
Way of the Cross Baptist Church 

1640 Mt. Carmel Road McDonough GA. 
30253 . 770 – 305 - 9047 

Pastor Steven Bell 
 

Mission Board 

 
Support can be sent to Missionary 

#1632 

Baptist International Missions Inc.  

P.O. Box 9 Harrison TN 37341 

 

Prayer Request’s 
 

§ Pray for Wisdom in 
booking 
Appointments 

 
§ Pray for Gospel Light 

Baptist Church in 
Jamaica Queens 

 
§ The Dice Family in 

Jamaica Queens 
 

§ Pray specifically 
about Gospel Light 
Baptist Church and 
their great need for a 
new Church Building 

 
§ Pray as we continue 

to fill our calendar 
with meetings. 
 

§ Pray for the Canavan 
Family as they begin 
working on their 
Church plant in the 
Bronx. 
 

§ Pray for NYC as they 
deal with the fall out 
of their failed 
leadership. 

 

§ Pray for our Sending 
Church Way of the 
Cross Baptist and 
that the Lord would 
send more Laborers 
to our Church and 
from our Church. 

 

Colossians 4:2-3 – Continue in prayer, and watch in the same with thanksgiving;  
Withal praying also for us, that God would open unto us a door of utterance,  

to speak the mystery of Christ, for which I am also in bonds: 
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Thank you all so much for praying!!!  Since our last letter we been in TN, GA, VA, 
Washington D.C., NY, NH, and TX. We have driven roughly 4,500 Miles and been in 3 Missions 
Conferences.  Thanks to your Prayers God has kept us safe on the Roads and Blessed with great 
meetings.   

On September the 19th I had the great privilege of being a Groomsman at one of my close 
friends’ weddings.  Joe and Jessica Bryan are special people in our lives, and I ask that you pray for 
them and for their new marriage.  Pray that they always keep Christ as the head of their home.  
Joe and Jessica “We Love You”! 

On September the 25th we set out on our trip up to Virginia.  We were with Pastor Seabolt 
and New Hope Baptist Church in Gloucester Virginia.  This church was so good to us! We met 
some people there that we will forever hold dear to our hearts.  Per usual Mollie made a new 
friend too.  She wanted him to sit right beside her at every meal or other opportunity.  She 
absolutely Loves Pastor David Seabolt.  It was so precious watching him spend time with her. 

After Virginia we took the kids to the Arlington National Cemetery in Washington D.C.  If 
you ever get the chance to go and see the Changing of the Guards at the Tomb of the Unknown 
Soldier, do it! It is Incredible.   

We stopped in with the Dices in Jamaica and spent two wonderful days with them.  Pastor 
Dice even gave me the opportunity to preach while I was there.  We had a fantastic time of 
fellowship and growing closer to this precious family and Church.  Pray for them as they navigate 
life in spiritually dark place.  Pray for Wisdom for Pastor Dice.  He covets your prayers also. 

Then we were off to New Hampshire.  Wow did Berean Baptist Church go above and 
beyond.  They put us up in a cabin in the mountains of New Hampshire during the time of year 
when all the leaves were changing colors.  I didn’t want to leave.  It was incredible.  The 
Conference was fantastic, with many opportunities to preach and share our burden.  Pastor 
Barbour and his sweet wife were incredible to us, as was his Deacon Brother Kevin Carpenter.  This 
church spoiled us, and it was amazing.   

Lastly but certainly not least we were in Royse City Texas with Pastor Ledford and everyone 
at Calvary Baptist Church.  This church was incredible.  So many new friends made.  Guys as you 
read these letters, I know it can be hard to understand our feelings, but folks this church touched 
us in a very special way.  They were such a blessing to my kids and my wife.  They spoiled them 
and I am forever grateful for that.  They spoiled me too!  Not to mention they were added to our 
list of partnering churches.  Please join us in praying for them and the building of their new church 
house. God has provided the place and the means to build it completely debt free.  Would you 
pray with us that God would honor that? 
 
In Christ 
Your Missionary to NYC 
Alan Bradley 

 

   

Ways to Reach Us 

Cell Phone: (770)658-4561 - Email: thebradleystonyc@gmail.com - Website: www.thebradleys2nyc.com 


